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Tuesday 27th November 2018. 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5, 

 

On Wednesday 5th December, your children will be learning about puberty. The aim is to educate them in 

personal hygiene and to prepare them for the changes that they will shortly experience. Girls will be taught 

by their year group teachers and boys will be taught by Mr Wilson. The lesson will consist of a video 

followed by questions and answers and the material is designed to cover the National Curriculum in Science 

and PSHE. Teachers will use the correct biological terminology and questions that are deemed inappropriate 

for group discussion will be addressed separately. 

 

Science: Year 5 Programme of Study 

 To describe the changes as humans develop to old age. 

 

PSHE: Year 5 Programme of Study  

 The emotional and physical changes associated with puberty. 

 Recognising and coping with feelings. 

 The people that we trust. 

 Our roles in different relationships. 

 What other people expect of us. 

 

If you would like to view the teaching materials, you can do so on Friday 30th November at 2:45pm. You do 

not have to attend the viewing and unless we hear from you in writing, will assume that you are happy for 

your child to participate. 

 

Please do ask us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 5 team. 

 

 


